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 15th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Is it really the summer term already? For some families this will be their last term at Tavistock before 
they leave for permanent pastures new. You can though always come back to visit because we will still 
be here trying our very best to ‘Achieve Happily Together’. Everyone else, you can stay with us for 
another year or so! 
 
This term always seems to fly by and be incredibly busy. Please keep an eye on our website and of 
course our weekly newsletter will continue, as will all our blogs.  Don’t forget you can contact the office 
if you are unsure of anything and we will endeavour to help. I am usually outside in the mornings for a 
quick chat if you want to catch me or you can make an appointment to see me at a mutually convenient 
time.  
 
One of the things I am sure you will be thinking about is your child’s next class. Children will be moving 
up in their existing classes and I am afraid you will have no choice regarding which teacher your child 
will have. All staff at Tavistock are wonderful and go the extra mile to support your children 
academically, socially and emotionally. No definite decisions have been made yet regarding staffing but 
I will inform you on or around the 28th June 2024 ready for the first transition visit on 2nd July 2024. 
There will also be another visit on 11th July 2024 and if necessary extra visits can be arranged. Year 2 
children of course have their own transition days to their new junior school, the main date for Fleet 
schools is 4th July 2023 and more information will be sent nearer the time.  
 
Please refer to our previous start of term letters for information on nits, sickness and a wide range of 
other useful information BUT please can I ask you to be mindful of parking around school and the staff 
carpark should only be used for disabled badge holders or in extreme emergencies.  
 
I look forward to working with you all again this term.  
 
Best wishes 
Joanne O’Connor 
Head Teacher 


